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NEWSLETTER 19 – 20.07.2022 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

It was lovely to see so many of you and your families at Sports Day this year.  The children 

certainly did us all proud with their sporting skills and their amazing sportsmanship! 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

St Vincent de Paul Society uniform project is up and running from Thursday 21st July and 

every Tuesday and Thursday thereafter. Their Vincentian volunteers will be present at 

Office 2, Barham House, Aurillac Way, Hallcroft Industrial Estate DN22 7PX from 3.30pm 

to 5.30pm. Do go and browse through their pre-loved uniforms. They are a registered 

Charity called St Vincent de Paul Society with funding from Central Office London for this 

project.  If you have any questions the phone number is 07867 631834.  They are a really 

friendly group and are really keen to support local families.  They have uniforms for all 

Retford schools – primary and secondary. 

AUTUMN TERM AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS 

Please contact the office to book a place for these clubs.  As it’s a new school year please book 

a place even if your child has been to them before. All clubs will be allocated on a first come 

first served basis. 

 

Club Day  Cost Times Open to: Availability 

Sports Club Wednesday 

(starting 7th 

Sept) 

£3.00 3:20-4:30 pm Oak (Reception), 

Willow (Year 1) and 

Rowan (Year 2) 

30 spaces 

Doncaster 

Rovers 

Football Club 

Thursday 

(starting 8th 

Sept) 

Free 3:20–4:30 pm Rowan (Year 2) 25 spaces 

 

If your child is attending a club we will assume they will go every week, if this is 

not the case please tell the office, this maintains safeguarding procedures in 

school.  For Sports Club & Doncaster Rovers Football Club please send your 

child with a separate sports kit and trainers. 
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READING 

Please keep reading over the summer – Retford Library has a fun reading challenge which is 

free to join. 

 

HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES 

Bassetlaw Museum have activities through the summer holidays, details have been emailed.  

Some free Pantomimes are taking place in Kings Park – details are on the Retford Information 

page on Facebook. 

The Holiday Activities and Food leaflets have been sent out to children entitled to Free School 

Meals, these activities are free. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

We are happy to take donations of pre-loved school uniform - please drop it off at the office.  

If you would like any pre-loved uniform please call or pop in and see Mrs Gozney – it’s good to 

recycle! 

 

DIARY DATES  

Wednesday 20th July  Family Picnic 4.30pm to 6pm 

Friday 22nd July   Break up for Summer Holidays 

Thursday 1st September  Return to school –  

NOTE Oak class (Reception) finish at 12pm today 

Wednesday 7th September Sports Club starts  

Thursday 8th September  Doncaster Rovers Football Club starts for Rowan class (Y2) 

 

Have a fantastic summer and we’ll see you in September! 
 

Kind regards, 

 
 

Mrs Cook 

Head Teacher 


